
Contact Information: 
Rectory/Church Office:  (740) 282-7612 
Fax:  (740) 282-9263 

Father Timothy Huffman: thuffman@diosteub.org 
Father Bradley Greer: bgreer@diosteub.org 
Deacon Thomas Maedke: tmaedke50@gmail.com 

Parish Office: 
Monique Sammut: office@stpetersteub.com 

Parish Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday: 8:30 am - 2:00 pm 
Closed on Holy Days and Holidays 

Website: www.stpetersteub.com 

Mass Schedule: 
Monday-Saturday: 8:00 am 
Wednesday: 5:15 pm 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 4:00 pm 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 am, and noon 
Holy Days: see bulletin 

Confessions: 
Saturday 2:00-3:30 pm 
Wednesday 6:30-7:30 pm and by appointment 

Baptisms 
Baptisms normally take place on Saturdays after the 
4:00 pm Mass or Sundays after the noon Mass. 
Please call or email the parish office to schedule. 

Marriages 
Arrangements must be made with the Pastor at  
least six months in advance—no dates may be 
set until meeting with the Pastor. 
Please email Father Huffman or Father Greer to 
begin the arrangement process. 

Sick Calls, Hospital Visits, Communion Calls 
Contact the parish office for arrangements. 

Instructions in the Faith 
If you or someone you know is interested in 
taking instructions in the Catholic Faith, please 
email Father Huffman. 

New Parishioners 
Please register online or at parish office as soon as 
possible. 

Prayer Line 
Please call parish office with prayer requests. 

Most Reverend Paul Bradley, Apostolic Administrator 
Very Reverend Father Timothy Huffman, Pastor 

Very Reverend Father Bradley Greer, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Thomas Maedke 

May 5, 2024 

Welcome to Saint Peter Church! 
If you are just passing through, may God bless you and be with you.   

If you are seeking a parish to call home, please call the office or visit our website to register. 
Current parishioners, please inform the office of any changes. 



Bulletin Announcements 
 If you would like to add anything to the 

bulletin, Email office@stpetersteub.com, 
no later than 2 pm the Monday prior to 

the Sunday in which you would like the 
announcement. 

 

Support the Parish Bulletin 
If your business would be interested in 

advertising in the bulletin to help support its 
publication, please contact Jason Novicky at:   

LPI Publishing — 4560 East 71st Street  
Cuyahoga Heights, OH 44105.  

Phone:  1-800-477-4574 x 6542 

CHURCH CLEANING SCHEDULE 
Thank you to all who keep our Church clean!   

 

Week of May 5, 2024 - Team II 
Week of May 12, 2024 - Team III 
Week of May 19, 2024 - Team IV 
Week of May 26, 2024 - Team I 

 

We are in need of volunteers! 
The Church is cleaned every Thursday or Friday 
morning. Each group is scheduled on a monthly 
basis, and cleaning usually takes about an hour 

and a half (usually less if there are more 
people)!  For more information, or if you wish 
to volunteer, please contact the parish office. 

Saint Peter Church Groups 
 

Adoration Chapel Coordinator:   
Mrs. Kathy Bender, 740-317-4368 
 

Altar Servers Coordinator:   
Dr. Steve Hildebrand, 740-283-2893 
 

Altar Servers Training:   
Mr. William Gugala, williamgugala@gmail.com 
 

Bereavement Ministry:  
Mrs. Fiona Ruminski,  740-275-8754 
 

Catholic Woman’s Club:  
Mrs. Beatrice Antol, 304-723-1850 
All women over 18 are automatically members! 
 

Confraternity of Saint Nicholas: 
Ms. Lissette Colon, 740-346-8857 or benedicta4god@gmail.com 
Once a month in the Church Hall 
 

Confraternity of Saint Peter (Men’s Group): 
Mr. Juan Jauregui, JMJ2001@ucla.edu 
First Tuesday of every month at 6:00 pm in the Church Hall 
 

First Sunday Potluck Social: 
Mrs. Katrina Smay, katrina.crms@gmail.com 
First Sunday of every month after the Noon Mass in the Church Hall 
Bring a dish to share 
 

Knights of Columbus St. John Neumann Council:    
Mr. George Spiers, gespiers@gmail.com or text 706-402-7311 
Mr. Roger Gibson, 740-512-2380 
Third Tuesday of every month at 6:45 pm in the Church Hall 
Pancake Breakfasts:  Second Sunday of the month 
 

Lectors & Extraordinary Ministers Coordinator:   
Mr. Peter Polimeni, 740-283-1401 
 

Music Director:   
Mr. Christopher Hedge, music@stpetersteub.com 
 

Natural Family Planning (www.NFPandmore.org):  
Mr. & Mrs. Steve & Ann Craig, 740-314-2254 
 

Parish Council & Church Restoration Committee:  
Mrs. Mary Jo Yanda, President, 740-317-9771 
 

Saint Peter Ministry to the Sick:  
Deacon Tom Maedke, 740-381-2115 
 

Steubenville Flame of Love Cenacle:  
Pray the Flame of Love Rosary & Chaplet each Sunday 
Mrs. Mary King, 740-424-5112—Call for location & times 
 

Una Voce (www.unavocesteubenville.com):  
Mr. Jesse Weigel, jesseweigel@gmail.com 
 

Website Coordinator:  
Mrs. Christen Wischnowski, christen@ridgefieldgroup.com 
 

The Rosary Makers:   
We collect Rosaries & Rosary parts for the missions. 
Please bring items to the office. 
 

Lions Recycle for Sight: 
The CWC continues to collect glasses for the Lion’s Club.  
Please bring your donations to the church office. 

The cutoff for DPSC donations is 
December 31st of each year. Any donations 
received after 12/31 will be applied to the next 
DPSC & marked as an early gift. In accordance 
with IRS tax policies, donations sent prior to 

12/31, but not processed until January will still 
be recorded with the gift date of 12/31 & applied 

to the previous year’s DPSC. 

Votive Candle Announcement 
Please only light votive candles that are in the 
glass globes.  Do not light candles that are just 
in the plastic containers because this is a fire 

hazard.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Please do not blow out candles that are low 
but still burning.  Wait for the candles to burn 
out & be replaced by members of Saint Peter’s 

staff before lighting new candles. 

The next Doughnut Sunday will 
be 5/19/2024 

after the 8:00 and 10:00 am Masses! 

If for medical reasons, you wish to receive only the Precious Blood, please inform the priest or 
deacon (in the sacristy) before Mass.  A separate chalice will be consecrated. 

if they are 
lighting 
candles! 

Thank you! 

All Children 
MUST 

have adult 
supervision 



The Rosary will be recited every Sunday at 9:30 am in the Church. 

Our goal for the 2024 Diocesan/Parish Share Campaign is $58,932. 
As of 4/30/2024, 88 families pledged $39,989.00 to the 2024 campaign.  

This amount leaves our parish short of our goal by $18,943.00.  
Thank you for your generous contributions to the 2024 Diocesan/Parish Share Campaign. 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
May 5, 2024 

DATE  MASS INTENTION REQUESTED BY 

Monday, May 6 8:00 am John & Mary Scott Molly McGovern 

Tuesday, May 7 8:00 am Tommy Simmons Anonymous 

Wednesday, May 8 8:00 am 
5:15 pm 

Nicole Bugnacki 
Amber VanVickle 

Abbey & Anna Gugala 
Cathy Grimm 

Thursday, May 9 8:00 am Jim Holland Mr. & Mrs. Fonseca 

Friday, May 10 8:oo am Catherine Drazic Family 

Saturday, May 11 8:00 am 
4:00 pm 

Tom Kelly 
Warren & Sophia Campbell 

Matt Hlasiewicz 
John & Maggie Campbell 

8:oo am 
10:00 am 
12:00 pm 

Paul Welsch 
Pro Populo 
Bill & Kathy Kness 

Betty Welsch 
 
Monique Sammut 

Sunday, May 12 

Church Support Sunday 4/28/2024 
 

Regular/Loose: $8,620.36 ● Maintenance: $276.34 ● School: $1.00 ● Easter: $100.00 
Catholic Relief Services: $2.00 ● Catholic Home Mission: $171.00 

The open hours for adoration are:  
Monday - 2 am, 3 am, & 2 pm 

Tuesday - no open hours 
Wednesday - 12 am 

Thursday - 3 am & 10 pm 
Friday - 2 pm, 3 pm, 4 pm, 10 pm 

Saturday - 6 am, 10 am, 12 pm, & 6 pm 
Sunday - 8 am & 4 pm 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
Jesus is calling you! Are you listening? Our Lord needs you to open your hearts and come spend an hour with 

Him in our Adoration Chapel.  There are a number of hours that do not have coverage each week: open hours that 
need YOU.  Please consider taking one of the following hours to help us keep our chapel open.  Sign-up sheets 

with available hours are in the entry of the Church, or you can call Mary King at 740-424-5112. 

The Month of May:  The Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

“O Mary! We crown thee with blossoms today, Queen of the Angels, Queen of the May!” 
~ Mary E. Walsh 

~~~~~~ 

“Men do not fear a powerful, hostile army as the powers of hell fear the name and 
protection of Mary.”  ~ Saint Bonaventure 

~~~~~~ 

“Give yourself up into the arms of your Heavenly Mother. She will take good care of your 
soul.”  ~ Padre Pio 

~~~~~~ 

“While [Our Lady] holds your hand, you cannot fall.”  ~ Saint Bernard of Clairvaux 



Saint Peter Church Groups and Events...… 
 

All groups & events meet/take place in the Church Hall unless otherwise noted.  All are invited to attend. 
 

First Sunday Potluck Social — May 5 following the Noon Mass — Please bring a dish to share! 
~~~~~~ 

Confraternity of Saint Peter — May 7 at 6 pm 
~~~~~~ 

Catholic Woman’s Club — Thursday, May 16 at 11:30 am *Scaffidi’s* 
~~~~~~ 

Knights of Columbus — Tuesday, May 21 at 6:45 pm 
~~~~~~ 

Steubenville Flame of Love Cenacle — Pray the Flame of Love Rosary & chaplet each Sunday. 
Please call Mary King at 740-424-5112 for information on location and times 

~~~~~~ 
The next Knights of Columbus Pancake Breakfast will be in September!  Have a great summer! 

~~~~~~ 
The next Confraternity of Saint Nicholas meeting is to be determined!  Just a reminder that May 9 is the 

Feast of the Translation of the Relics of Saint Nicholas! 

Saint Peter's will be hosting a parish-wide consecration to Our Lady according 
to Saint Louis de Montfort. It began on April 10th and will end on May 13th, the 

Feast of Our Lady of Fatima. On the Consecration Day, Monday, May 13th, there 
will be Holy Mass at 5:15 pm at Saint Peter’s, followed by a potluck dinner in 

the Church Hall. Please make sure to RSVP by signing the sheet in the vestibule. If 
you are starting the Consecration late, that is fine. You can still sign up. 

 

St. Louis de Montfort encourages us to renew it each year. If you have not done it before, 
perhaps now is your time?  If you would like to make or renew your Consecration, please 

send an email to Christopher Wendt at info@livefatima.io. 
 

You will get a free beautiful certificate on the day of your Consecration and a special gift 
from Bishop Athanasius Schneider.  A handy Consecration book is available at cost for 
$17.50. They are in the vestibule at the back of the church.  Leave the money in the box 

or pay digitally by scanning the QR code on the box. 

May:  The Seven Joys of Mary – The Visit of the Magi – Reflection by Monique Sammut 
 

“It is not the weight / Of jewel or plate, / Or the fondle of silk or fur; / 'Tis the spirit in which / 
The gift is rich / As the gifts of the Wise Ones were; / And we are not told / Whose gift was gold / 

And whose was the gift of myrrh.”  ~ Edmund Vance Cooke  
 

Does anyone else start Christmas planning (and maybe Christmas shopping) right around 
mid-January?  I do this not just because I’m a bit of a control freak, but because this gives me 

plenty of time to think, plan, and work on projects without cramming or stressing during 
November, December, and Advent.  Why all this talk about gifts?  Who doesn’t call presents to 

mind when thinking about the Magi?  It’s even the first verse in the “We Three Kings” song:  “We 
three kings of Orient are bearing gifts….”    Gifts are a great way to show those we love and those 

around us that we care about them or are thinking about them.  
 

The Magi might have given the first Christmas presents, but they wouldn’t have been able to do 
this if God hadn’t given us the greatest gift of all:  His Son.  In a Christmas Eve Homily a few years 

ago, Father mentioned how Bette Midler sings, “God is watching us from a distance.”  He then 
went on to say (I can’t remember his exact words, but this is the general idea) that the manger was 

proof that this isn’t true.  God isn’t watching us from a distance.  The refrain of a song by 
Downhere says, “How many kings step down from their thrones?  How many lords have abandoned their 

homes?  How many greats have become the least for me?  And how many gods have poured out their hearts to 
romance a world that is torn all apart?  How many fathers gave up their sons for me?  Only one did that for 

me.”  He came down to earth to be Emmanuel:  God WITH us.  
 

During this month of May, even though most of you reading this aren’t thinking about Christmas presents just 
yet, let us stop and thank God for the gift of His Son, and although God can never be outdone in generosity, let us 
always remember He desires the gift of our hearts in return “And to give our hearts to God daily is the greatest 

gift we may give Him” (Pastor Jim Sole). 



The CCHS Pick 4 Raffle is underway! This year you can order your tickets online at https://tinyurl.com/
CCHSPICK4RAFFLE. Drawings will continue daily until the final drawing on Sunday, August 25th. The drawing 
is based on the Pennsylvania Lottery Daily Pick 4 evening drawing.  The daily prize is $125 and special prizes will 

be given on: 7/4/24 ($1,500) & 8/25/24 ($3,500) 
~~~~~ 

High School Band Spring Performance - May 9 (Jr. High) at 6 PM in Lanman Hall 

Blessed Sacrament is hosting Grief Share sessions for anyone grieving the loss of a loved one. 
The sessions are:  May 11 - Heaven ● May 18 - What Do I Live For Now?  
Questions?  Contact Dolly at 740-264-9948 or Cathy at 740-264-7935 

You are invited to the Annual Memorial Day Mass at Mount Calvary Cemetery’s Coronation Mausoleum 
(94 Mount Calvary Lane, Steubenville). It will be celebrated on 5/27/24 at 10 am with Bishop Paul Bradley. Join 
us for this day of remembrance & prayer as we express our faith in Christ’s resurrection, our gratitude for those 

who served & died for our country, & for all our loved ones & friends interred on this sacred ground.  

The FertilityCare Center of the Upper Ohio Valley, Inc. & the Weirton Catholic Pro-Life Group will be 
sponsoring a Memorial Mass for babies who died before birth (by miscarriage, abortion, ectopic (tubal) 

pregnancy) at any time in the past.  The Mass will be celebrated on May 17, 2024 at 7 pm at Sacred Heart of Mary 
Catholic Church, 200 Preston Avenue, Weirton, WV.  Confession will be available at 5:30 pm. So that we may 

best honor your child, please call 304-723-0478 or 304-748-0688 to RSVP.  You do not need to RSVP if you do 
not want your child/grandchild listed in the program.  All family members & friends are welcome. 

JCCS Students for Life will be hosting an End of the Year Fundraiser at the Weirton Plaza 
Theater showcasing: Unplanned, the incredible true story of pro-life advocate, Abby Johnson on 5/19 
at 7 PM. Tickets are $5 each, but donations are very much appreciated & concessions will be available. 
We would love to have you there to watch the powerful story unfold and renew the fire to fight for the 

unborn and save the precious miracle in every womb. Preorder tickets by scanning the QR Code. 

Starting June 3rd, Jeff and Mary King will be holding a class on virtue using the book, Cultivating Virtue,  
Self-Mastery with the Saints. The first 14 people to sign up will receive a free book. The class will meet at 7 pm on 
the first Monday of each month for one year. Call Mary at 740-424-5112 for more details & to reserve your space. 

Join faithful from throughout the area for an Our Lady of Fatima Rosary Procession on the Memorial of 
Our Lady of Fatima – May 13 at 7 pm. The procession will begin at Saint Alphonsus Church (2111 Market Street, 
Wheeling), & end at the Cathedral of Saint Joseph (1300 Eoff Street, Wheeling). A brief prayer service will occur 

upon arrival at the Cathedral including Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. For those who are unable or would 
prefer not to walk in the 0.6 mile procession, the rosary will be prayed at the Cathedral, awaiting the arrival of 
those in the procession. An optional shuttle bus from the Cathedral to Saint Alphonsus will be available from 

6:15 to 6:50 pm to allow participants to park at the Cathedral where the procession will end. 

You are invited to an inter-parish Women's Evening of Recollection on 5/8, which is centered around a time 
of private prayer & adoration concluding with Benediction. To aid our prayer, there is also a short talk by a lay 

member & a meditation by a priest of Opus Dei. During the evening the priest is available for confession & 
spiritual direction. The recollection takes place from 7-8:45 pm at Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Oratory (700 

Lovers Lane, Steubenville). These recollections usually occur on the second Wednesday of the month.  Call or text 
Dawn Bergsma (740-317-3884) or Risa Ryland (703-402-8520) for more information or with any questions. 

Saint Anthony Catholic Church—Mother’s Day Brunch—5/12/2024 ● 12:00-3:00 pm  
Celebrate Mother’s Day with a delightful brunch. ● Saint Francis Centre (805 Lee Road, Follansbee, WV) 

Tickets:  $30 (Adults) & $15 (Children—includes a kids meal) ● Music ● Fun & Drinks ● Great Food 

Prayer, Formation, Community with the Daughters of Holy Mary of the Heart of Jesus. Discipleship is for all 
ages! Participate in DOYMAR (Prayerful & Marian Apostolic Disciples of the Redemption), a monthly prayer 

group for girls & young women. Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Oratory (700 Lovers Lane; Steubenville) 
 

Gatherings for 1st grade girls to College-aged & Young Professionals — Saturday, May 25 from 10 am-1:30 pm 
 

For college-aged women and young professionals, overnight adoration begins at 9 pm the night before. 
Please RSVP your participation—740-346-2625 or novi-usa@hsmcj.org 



Nine Pro-Lifers Facing 11 Years in Prison – Please Write to the Judge! 
Please write to Judge Colleen Kollar-Kotelly on behalf of nine pro-lifers who participated in a 

traditional rescue on 10/20/2020 at the Washington Surgi-Clinic, a late-term abortion clinic in 
Washington DC.  They were charged with violating the 1994 Freedom of Access to Clinic 

Entrances Act (FACE), but they were additionally & unexpectedly charged with “conspiracy to 
interfere with civil rights” which carries a maximum 10 year sentence & a $350,000 fine! This 

charge against pro-lifers is unprecedented in the history of the pro-life movement! 
 

Four of the pro-lifers will be sentenced May 14, the next three on May 15, & the last two on May 17.  The letters 
must be received by May 13!  Beg her to be lenient, & emphasize that 8 of the pro-lifers, Heather Idoni, “Herb” 

Geraghty, Jean Marshall, Will Goodman, John Hinshaw, Joan Andrews Bell, Lauren Handy, & Jonathan Darnel, 
have been sitting in prison since their 2023 convictions, which is already longer than many others who have been 
convicted for similar “protest” sit-in type activity. Paulette Harlow is on house arrest due to severe heath issues.  
Ask for “time served.” Emphasize that these are truly good, selfless people, who acted to defend life & were moti-
vated by love for others! They acted to help the mothers coming to the abortion center & to defend the innocent 

unborn who are killed there though the 9th month of pregnancy! 
 

Letters to the judge must be respectful & polite and addressed to:  The Honorable Colleen Kollar-Kotelly 
United States District Judge / U.S. District Court for the District of Columbia 

333 Constitution Avenue N.W. / Washington D.C. 20001 
 

Pray for the Judge to be fair to these pro-life heroes! Pray for justice for the unborn! 
(excerpts from an article by Monica Miller, Ph.D., Director of Citizens for a Pro-life Society) 

Conference Partners: 
Catholics for Life 

Center for Christian Virtue 
Cleveland Right to Life 

Created Equal 

Conference Partners: 
Diocese of Columbus 

Diocese of Steubenville 
Diocese of Toledo 

Susan B. Anthony PRO-LIFE America 







 

Support in Prayer 

Michele Bailie 
Donna Biddle 
Renee Bonner 

Anthony M Bruce 
Jackson Buttle 
Connie Clarke 

Jim Clarke 
Earlene Crkvenac 

Sue Cross 

John Davidson 
Gabi Davis 

Huu Do & Trinh Dao 
Paula Donohue 
Ann Dylewski 
Tony Garman 
Carolyn Hill 

Michael Hirata 
Dell Howell 

Victoria Jeskey 
Sam Julio 

Lidia Kontra 
Judy McClain 

Joan McKeegan 
Charles Menk 
Faith Miller 
Sean Nation 
Joan Pagano 

P Parello 
Peter Polimeni 

Steve & Susan Portenlanger 
Danielle Reed 
Dale Richey 

Debora Richey 
Donna Tustin 

For Information on PSR and to see what classes are 
being offered at Holy Family visit: 

https://www.holyfamilysteubenville.com/children 
 

IMPORTANT:  All children are welcome regardless of 
what parish they attend or whether they are already in 

Catholic School or home-schooled. 
 

Questions?  Contact Barbara Van Beveren at 
children@holyfamilyweb.com 

For information on Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
being held at Holy Rosary, contact 

Stephen Johnson:  
stephen.johnson@triumphofthecross.org 

OR 
Suzanne Lewis: 

cgs@triumphofthecross.org 

Please call the parish office to make changes or to add a loved one to the prayer line. 

“From Mary, we learn to trust even when all hope seems 
gone.”  Pope Saint John Paul II 

~~~~~~~~~ 
“Mary, mother of Jesus, please be a mother to me now.” 

Mother Teresa 

Please pray for the following clergy: 
 

Sunday, May 5:  All Retired Priests 
Monday, May 6:  Reverend Joshua Erickson 

Tuesday, May 7:  Reverend Daniel Heusel 
Wednesday, May 8:  Reverend Matthew Gossett 

Thursday, May 9: Reverend David Cornett 
Friday, May 10:  Reverend Jonas Shell 

Saturday, May 11:  Monsignor John Michael Campbell 

“The Lord bless you & keep you! The Lord let his face shine upon you, & be gracious to you! The Lord look upon you kindly & give 
you peace!”   ~ Numbers 6:24-26 

Diocese of Steubenville Vocations 
Father Nicholas Ginnetti, Director of Vocations: nginnetti@diosteub.org; (740) 432-7609 

Vocation links:  Twitter @dsvocations ● Facebook: www.facebook.com/dsvocations 
Diocesan Website: http://steubenvillevocations.com  

 

Please pray for Brother Joseph Pio Young (Franciscan Friars of the Renewal), 
the son of Rhett & Tosha Young as he responds to God’s call to the priesthood. 

Crusader Scrip: 
 

Scrip hours are Tuesdays 8-10 am & Fridays 8-10 am & 12:30-2:30 pm in the back of the BJKM 
Elementary cafeteria.  You may also purchase scrip Monday, Wednesday, & Thursday in the school’s main office 

until 10 am or send an order to school with your child any day.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact: Barb McEndree at 740-275-8694 or Annie Lathem at 740-317-2681, or  
email michscrip1@gmail.com.   

 

Barb can be reached anytime during the school day at the school number: 740-264-2550. 
 

Thank you for supporting our Catholic Schools! 

“In trial or difficulty I have recourse to 
Mother Mary, whose glance alone is 

enough to dissipate every fear.” 
Saint Therese of Lisieux 

“The knot of Eve’s disobedience was loosed by Mary.  For what the virgin Eve had bound fast through unbelief, this did 
the Virgin Mary set free through faith.” 

Saint Irenaeus 


